
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:SHd/DSt 
 
28th June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to bring to your attention our new Safeguarding tab on our website. 
There you will find some helpful and informative information including some “top 
tips”, a copy of the booklet created to let you know of services in the local area 
should you need any (all students have been given a hard copy too).  
 
We have this term introduced a bullying hotline which students can text with any 
concerns or information they may have regarding any bullying they are experiencing 
or indeed witnessing.  
 
We will be updating this page with more information as time goes on. 
 
I do hope you will find all the information useful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sharon Hammond 
DSL and Safeguarding Manager 
01604 833900 
07983686480 
s.hammond@campion,northants.sch.uk 
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